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Our DHS Monthly Lunch on October, 2012 was held at Firestone 
Wood Fired Pizza.   

   
 

We had great turnout this month.  We had a wonderful time 
visiting with each other and consuming some delicious food.  

Below is a photo of the attendees for the lunch. 
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We were delighted to have Kathy Granger Davis join us 

today.  She was in town and able to attend today.  Thank 

you for making the effort Kathy.  It was good to see 

you! 

 

 

 

We were also happy Mary Nell Blissett Dodd could 

attend again along with her husband, Eddie.   It was 

good to see you again Mary, and to meet your husband 

Eddie. 

 

 

I was finally able to get my husband, Leo, to attend a 

lunch.  And NO, I did not smack him in his left eye.  He 

had cataract surgery on Monday which caused the 

bruising around the bottom and side of his eye.  The 

great news is…..he can see again! 

 

You will notice in the photos that we are 

looking at a 1969 Dothanhi Sootzus.   

Remember them?????? Gary Ferguson found 

some old issues at his parents’ house.  He 

brought this for us to browse through today. 

Talk about a trip down Memory Lane! 

 

 

It was also good to have Debbie and Larry Jones 

back with us again.  They have been real busy 

with grandchildren and unable to attend lately.  

Thank you for coming today!  
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Following are the photos from today’s lunch.  I hope you enjoy the 

photos. 
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As you can tell from the photos, we had a nice lunch and a good time 

visiting with one another.  Once again, I will remind everyone. If you 

have never been to one of the lunches, you should try and come 

sometime. We always have a good time, yummy food, warm, loving 

fellowship with each other and last but not least, lots of laughs! Try it 

sometime, you may just like it. This document will be posted to our 

website http://www.dothanhigh1970.com in the Photo Albums section. 

Please visit the website from time to time and check out the message 

board for information about what is going on with fellow classmates. 

Please remember to keep your classmate profile up to date with your 

current address, phone and email information. If you are not getting the 

lunch notifications or the photos delivered to your email and would like 

to receive them, please contact me at ddb@lgbconsulting.com.  

 

http://www.dothanhigh1970.com/
mailto:ddb@lgbconsulting.com

